
The City of Irvine is launching a new grant program 

to help residents of The Meadows with code 

enforcement repairs. The grants will provide up  

to $5,000 for eligible repairs.

If you have any questions about the program,  
please contact the Office of Health and Wellness  

at 949-724-6114 or meadowsgrant@cityofirvine.org.  

The Meadows Resident 
Assistance Program

View and submit the grant 
application form by visiting 

cityofirvine.org/meadowsgrant  

or by scanning the QR code  

with your smartphone.

cityofirvine.org


